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Employees Activity Organization 
Representatives Meeting 

August 16, 2023  Conference Room 4 

 
EAO Representatives in attendance: 

Rick Fowles  Trevor Johnson 
       Dylan Finlinson               Tyler Finlinson 
       Joni Dutson                          Kurt Sorensen    
       Carl Watson                         James Dean 
       Casey Draper                                                   
 
Convened at:  10 a.m. 
 
Minute Approval 
Tyler Finlinson made a motion to approve the minutes for June 21, 2023;   Casey Draper 
seconded the motion. The minutes were approved as distributed. 
 
Inventory 
 
 Knives – Brandon Christensen still wants to be in charge of ordering the knives. 
 
 Clothing – Hats and Clothing look good.  The EAO will keep maintaining the clothes and 

hats.   
 
 James Dean discussed having a few of Stop The Bleed Kits for sale in the EAO glass case.  

He said that a lot of employees have asked him about having some kits available.   It was 
decided that James will order six kits and see if the employees are interested in buying 
them.  James is also looking into ordering some Life Vac Choking kits.  

 
Warehouse 
 
 Gloves – Salt City will be supplying gloves again.   There won’t be a middle man anymore 

so prices might change.  Rick will be looking at samples and then decide which gloves the 
warehouse will have available. 

 
 Dinners – The price for some of the dinners have had to be raised because of the 

increased cost. 
 
Vending Support 
 
 The Community Center has requested to have some vending machines available to the 

residents.   There is an outside vendor that is interested in doing this.  
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2023 Christmas Party and Float 

 James will look at the float and see what needs to be done to have it ready for the light 
parade in November.  

 Kurt has talked to Magleby’s about catering the Christmas party and reserved the fair 
building for December 8.   He will also contact the Orchestra Teacher. 

 Joni and Casey will be checking on some different ideas for the party entertainment.  

 Everyone voted on having gift cards again for the prize drawings. 

 Trevor will talk to Mike Reed about possibly being the DJ at the party. 

 Joni will contact Howard and Betty Jo Western. 

Future of EAO 

 There are questions about the future of EAO.   Will it be dissolved or will it transfer over 
to IPP Renewal? 

 Will the 2024 summer party be at Lagoon? 

 Kevin Miller wasn’t in attendance so Rick is going to try and meet with him sometime to 
ask him the questions that we have.   

 

Dylan Finlinson made a motion to close the meeting.  Trevor Johnson second the 
motion. The motion carried. 

 


